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MEMORANDUM

 
Date:        October 30, 2003
 
To:            Public Service Commission
 
From:       Bary M. Golding
                  Public Utility Analyst
 
Subject:   Wolf Creek Water Conservancy Certificate Application
 

 
 
The Division received the attached application for a certificate of convenience and necessity from
Wolf
Creek Water Conservancy (an irrigation company) and is forwarding the Company’s
request for
Commission consideration. The company’s $100 check was already received by the
Commission and
assigned docket no. 03-071-02.
 
This company is a separate entity from Wolf Creek Water and Sewer Company. Although it is
owned by
the same principals, they are seeking a separate certificate for this irrigation company. This filing should be
assigned a unique docket number separate Wolf Creek Water and Sewer
Company.


	Local Disk
	MemoDPU10-30-03.htm


